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July 13, 2012 

 

Dear LEPC Member: 

 

The next Custer County LEPC (Local Emergency Planning Committee) meeting will be Wednesday, 

July 18, 2012 at 10:00 a.m. in Clinton at Custer County Fairgrounds in the Patrick Center. From the 

intersection of Interstate 40 & US Highway 183, it is a mile and ¼ South on the west side of the road.  

 

The agenda for the meeting will be as follows: 

 

1.  Discussion of Foss Dam Exercise on June 6, 2012.        

      

2.  Update of the NIMS training; 2011 updates and checklist   

     Register at www.OSUFST.org for any new or additional training. 

  

3.  Discussion of Communication exercise in Woodward on June 16, 2012. 

      

4.  Phylana Harless is our LERC (Local Emergency Response Coordinator) for Custer County Health.   

Tammie Miller is our Regional Preparedness and Response Nurse for Region 1 from Beaver. Cindy 

Carlo is our team member for Region 1 Health planner from Kingfisher. Debbie Mayley is our Region 1 

Health planner member from Elk City. Discussion of future drills and exercises from Health ESF 8. 

 

5. Custer County Hazard Mitigation Plan has been approved by FEMA. Start doing N.O.I (Notice of 

Intent) applications; discussion of projects for our jurisdictions. 

 

Please send a representative if you will be unable to attend the meeting.  A sign-in sheet will be 

provided.  Please update contact information. 

 

Custer County LEPC meets quarterly of each year. We meet January, April, July and October; the 3
rd

 

Wednesday of these months. This year those dates are January 18, 2012, April 18, 2012, July 18, 2012 

and October 17, 2012.   Agendas and proceedings may be found on the County website:  

www.custer.okcounties.org . 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Michael Galloway 

Custer County LEPC Chairperson  

 

http://www.osufst.org/
http://www.custer.okcounties.org/

